
Welcome to SSGA Cheer, Dance & Gymnastics Fall Registration! 

Frequently asked SSGA Cheer, Dance & Gymnastics registrations Questions 

1. When to fall classes start? Classes start the week of Sunday September 10tht Cheer and Sunday 

September 17th for Cheer Tumble with Coach D!  

2. How long is the program? Classes are based on a 10-month program September-June.  

3. Is there a Recital?  We will be having our spring recital at Lake Fenton High school tentative date June 

15th and dress rehearsal June 14th  

Costumes for the June recital are $100.00 each for all sizes. There is a $35.00 fee per costume deposit 

due at registration and the balance is due in November made payable to Costumes Galore.  

4. How does Tuition work? The seasonal fee is broken down into 10 equal payments. The first one is due 

at registration the remainder 9 are due electronically EFT October-June.  

5. Is there a registration fee? There is a $25.00 registration fee per family, due at time of registration.  

6. When will my account be billed? October-June is automatically EFT Payments are due on the 1st of 

each month, there are no exceptions except pay in full at registration.  Pay in full will receive 8% 

discount and is due at registration a 5% fee will be charged if paid by credit card.  

7. Will it cost to be in the recitals? Spring Recital fee in May $160.00-$200.00 per family (This includes a 

set amount of tickets for the spring show. The amount has not been determined. Additional tickets will 

be available for purchase.  

8. How many times a week does my child come to class? Classes are one day a week unless a child is 

registered for multiple classes or Panther cheer teams. Other classes equivalent to the class they are 

signed up for may be used for a makeup class for sick days and snow days at any time.  

9. How many recitals are there and are they required? Recitals will have one rehearsal and two shows 

1:00 and 6:00.  All classes have a required recital except cheer tumble, travel cheer, Friday cheer and 

select tech classes.  

10. When is SSGA closed? We follow Davison schools for major holidays such as Thanksgiving, Christmas 

and Spring Break. WE ARE OPEN DURING INTERCESSION. We close on Halloween if it falls during the 

week. We do not close when Davison closes at the end of marking periods. We do follow Davison School 

for All weather-related closings please always check team pages to confirm.  

11. Are Snow days made up? We do not make up classes for snow days however; your child is ALWAYS 

welcome to attend another dance or gymnastics class that is equivalent to their level to make up for any 

missed classes due to Mother Nature.  

As always, we look forward to watching your child grow and learn new skills at SSGA! Thank you! 

Melanie (810-241-9558) or email me at smoothstepsgym@aol.com 


